
MEMBERSHIP 

 

Mr Michael Collins, alternate paramedic member, has resigned from Council as of 16 

October 2003.   

 

Ms Ann Foster, lay member, has resigned from Council as of 31 December 2003.  

 

Working is ongoing at the Department of Health regarding the appointment of 

replacement members to the above vacancies and also to the vacancy brought about by 

the resignation of Professor Sir John Lilleyman.    


